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Education Learning Centre Update #3 
 

 

The new ELC building is under construction and moving along in line with the current construction 
schedule. The contractor has completed 8-10% of the work of the contract at this point.    
 

 

They have completed ESC (Erosion and 
Sediment Control) work, site fencing is in place, 
Como Lake storage shed has been demolished 
and removed from the site and much of the 
bulk excavation, footings formwork and pouring 
of foundation footings has taken place or is 
underway.  
 

At the same time, they are working on 
underground plumbing and electrical and are 
prepared to complete the connection to the 
sanitary system line under the lane between 
Winslow Centre and Como Lake Middle.  
 

This work should be taking place in the next 
week or so, as currently it has been delayed by 
the weather. 

 

We can expect to see the 
ground floor slab begin to 
be poured by January and 
structural steel will begin 
to arrive on site.  By 
February, we may expect  
to see the steel deck  
going on the second floor. 
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